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Secondary - A Level Booster Workshop 

  
  
  
  
  
  
   
 
Dear parent / carer  
  
We are excited to let you know that our Sociology students in Year 13 have been invited to attend a 
Tutor2u AQA A Level Grade Booster workshop. The day will consist of an intensive workshop 
provided by Tutor2u, an organisation that provide students with help and support preparing for the 
A Level exam.  
  
The workshop will take place on Friday 14 March 2025 and is taking place at the White Rose 
Shopping Centre in Leeds. We will travel by the school minibus, departing Hessle High School at 
approximately 8.30am and will return students back to school at approximately 4.30pm, traffic 
depending. Students will then be expected to make their own way home.  
  
Students will need to bring food for lunch.  If there are nearby facilities, we will be able to purchase 
lunch but cannot guarantee this.  Student may also bring money if they wish.   

The cost of the trip is £25.43 per student, which includes transport, the event and insurance. 
Please note the trip is an ‘optional extra’ under the 1996 Education Act" and the school is therefore 
permitted to charge for this activity.  

If you would like your child to attend the visit, please make payment via the Arbor parent portal by 
12:30pm on Tuesday 4 March 2025. To do this, please log into the portal and search for 
Activities/Trips. By making this payment, you are consenting to your child attending this trip.      
  
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here   

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
chris.hossack@hessleacademy.com  

Yours faithfully  

 
Mr C Hossack 
Curriculum Leader for Sociology 
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